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Administered Incentive Pricing

Dear Sir,

I am concerned that the policy you wish to pursue, with the rather curious title of
Administered Incentive Pricing is nothing more than a tax increase and will, I believe, have
a detrimental effect on safety.

Although the tax is principally aimed at marine users, it also appears to include aviation as
well. As a private pilot and owner of a light aircraft, I am aware of the benefits of being
able to communicate with unlicenced airfields whilst in the air. I also belong to a club
which has an annually renewable licence to operate a ground station. Should the tax be
imposed, which I understand will be levied at several thousand pounds per year, it is almost
certain that our club will find the cost prohibitive, revoke the frequency and adopt a non-
radio policy. I am also sure that many other organisations will take a similar stance.

I understand that in the current financial state of the nation, any idea that will raise
revenue, regardless of their consequences, will be favoured by government institutions,
however I believe this is one idea that may increase the chances of air accidents at only an
incremental worth to the exchequer.

Yours truly

John Rickett






